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GUTIERREZ, FATIMA

From: Grand Jury Support <GrandJurySupport@occourts.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 10:00 AM
To: gjsupport
Subject: Orange County  News Release
Attachments: GJ News Release 060524.pdf

 

                                                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

                                                        

 
The 2023-2024 Orange County Grand Jury has released the report titled, “ Law Enforcement’s 
Response to Mental Health Calls for Service ”  Please see the attached news release.  This report 
can be found on the Orange County Grand Jury’s website at www.ocgrandjury.org.  
 
 

 
Thank you, 
 

 

Joyce Mwangi  
Grand Jury Coordinator 
Orange County Grand Jury 

| 714-834-3320 
 
 
 

 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the 
Information Technology Department. 




	5.30.2024 Law Enforcement's Response to Mental Health Calls for Service
	News Release 6.5.2024
	GJ News Release 060524



